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Increasing taxes on cannabis will further drive customers to the black market.  We're 

already on the edge of where black market cannabis is cheaper and easier than legal 

due to the myriad of heavy handed rules around production and sales.  Customers 

are price sensitive.  Please help keep them in the legal market. 


